
July 15, 2025 
 

 
Re: Cyber Incident 

 
 
Dear Teamster,    
 
We are writing to inform you of a recent cyber incident that potentially involved unauthorized access to your personal 
information held by Teamsters Local Union No. 117 (“Local 117”). We regret that this incident occurred and take the 
security of your personal information seriously.  
 
What Happened?  
 
On June 16, 2025, Local 117 became aware of a cyber incident that disrupted certain computer systems. Through our 
investigation, we determined an unauthorized third party gained access to files stored on our server.  
 
What Are We Doing?  
 
Upon discovery of this issue, Local 117 immediately took steps to secure its systems and engaged with experts to assist 
in the investigation and remediation of this incident. Additionally, please rest assured that Local 117 has taken prompt 
action to ensure the security of our network including investing in new and improved hardware systems, enhancing our 
security and monitoring protocols, and generally working to improve all facets of our cyber security moving forward. 
 
What Information May Have Been Accessed?  
 
The information potentially impacted by this incident includes names, dates of birth and social security numbers. 
 
What You Can Do.  
 
Local 117 encourages you to remain vigilant against incidents of identity theft and fraud by reviewing your account 
statements and monitoring your free credit reports for suspicious activity. Additionally, you can contact any of the three 
major credit bureaus to place a fraud alert or credit freeze on your credit file:  
 
Equifax: 1-888-378-4329 or https://www.equifax.com/personal/credit-report-services/credit-freeze 
P.O. Box 740241 
Atlanta, GA 30374 
 
Experian: 1-888-397-3742 or https://www.experian.com/help/credit-freeze/ 
PO Box 2390 
Allen, TX 75013 
 
TransUnion: 1-800-916-8800 or  https://www.transunion.com/credit-freeze 
PO Box 2000 
Chester, PA 19016-2000 
 
We have contracted with ID Resolution to offer our current active members Identity Management and Identity Theft 
services.  Teamsters Local 117 would also like to extend 12 months of free credit monitoring services to everyone, 
regardless of membership status.  If you would like to access these monitoring services, please call 1-877-308-9169. You 
will be required to provide the Unique Code which can be provided by calling the Union Office at 1-888-872-3489. 
 
You can also request a free credit report from each bureau to check for unauthorized accounts or inquiries. Report any 
suspicious activity to the FTC at IdentityTheft.gov. 
 
For additional questions, or to get your Unique Code please call the Union Office at 1-888-872-3489.  We sincerely regret 
any concern or inconvenience this may cause.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
TEAMSTERS LOCAL UNION NO. 117 
 


